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5th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We are all really looking forward to seeing all of the children on Monday.  We hope that 

the children are excited about returning to school and are looking forward to Monday as 

much as we are. 

 

I want to reassure you that it is completely normal for the children to feel anxious and 

unsure at this time, as it is yet another change to their routine.  It has been so very 

difficult adapting to the changes enforced on us as a society throughout this pandemic.   

 

As adults we find change challenging and whilst children are resilient, sometimes, they 

find it difficult to articulate how they are feeling.  This may result in changes to their 

behaviour.  Please do let their class teacher know if you have any concerns, so that we 

can try to help. 

 

As a staff we will do everything we can to provide a lovely warm welcome for them on 

Monday and plan to provide extremely wonderful lessons (as always) so that the children 

quickly engage back into their learning. 

 

Our first celebration will be on Friday 12th March when we will have our “Rainbow Day” – 

further information is on our newsletter.  Throughout the coming weeks we will be 

journeying through Lent together and will try to make this time special and unique for 

the children in readiness for the most special celebration of Easter. 

 

Very best wishes to you all 

 

 

Mrs J Westray  

Headteacher 
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